
Presidents Message 

The new season started with Opening Day on the 12th September.  It 

was an event enjoyed by all.  A big shout out to The Galley for the 

wonderful spread, the band G-Strings for the entertainment and to our 

greenkeeper Brendan Kelly for the splendid greens.  And, thanks to 

each of you!  Your support and co-operation as we navigate the 

changing COVID19 restrictions and create a ‘new normal’ is most 

appreciated.  Despite the uncertainty COVID19 has created, there is much to look forward to.  I 

cannot wait for our first Battle of the Streets.  It will be great to see our many social members 

enjoying our facilities to the fullest.  If there is something you would like to see happening at the 

club—share your idea with our Club Manager, or any of our executive.  We welcome your ideas.

THE LAST OF LAST YEAR 

 
The final of last years 2019/20 

Ladies Junior Singles was delayed 

due to lockdown and was played 

the weekend prior to Opening Day.   

Congratulations to the winner 

Margaret Dotchin who got the 

better of Kathy Peri on the day. 

SUBS NOW 

DUE 

You can pay online on our 

website 

ptchevbowls.com/

subscriptions or at the 

bar: 
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THE FIRST OF THIS YEAR 
 

Our first event of the year was the 

Noel Childs Mixed Pairs.  Played 

over four rounds, the competition 

was cut-throat.  Only one team 

emerged with four wins, with the 

next best having 3 1/2 wins.   

Congratulations to our winners, 

Callum Height (S) and Jenny 

Stockford (L), and our runners up 

Kevin Morris (S) and Jo 

McKenna (L). 

Choose our summer 

wines at the Wine 

Tasting Sun 18th! 

SIGN OF THE TIMES 



Pt Chevalier Indoor has a new Beginners Single Champion—Jake 

Lawrence.  Jake and last years winner, Josh Horsefield, both had two lives 

in tact when they met in the final.  Jake got an early lead in the first game 

and was able to keep this buffer to win the match.  The 2nd game was neck 

and neck all the way but once again, Jake came out the victor.  

Congratulations to Jake who not only won his first ever bowls 

trophy but his first ever sporting trophy!   

Club mate Alex Reed recently represented the North Island 

Indoor team in their recent battle against the South Island.  

Alex was selected as two in the Men’s Triples.  His team beat 

their South Island counterparts 2 1/2 games to 1/2, helping the 

North Island to an overall victory 28 game points to 20.  

Awesome Alex! 

UPCOMING BOWLS EVENTS 

3rd October – Handicap Pairs 

4th October—Auckland Rep Day at PT CHEVALIER! 

10th October—Auckland Junior Singles 

17th October—Mixed Triples 

18th October—Battle of the Street’ 

18th October—Presidents Day 

22nd October – Wednesday night SOCIAL BOWLS League 

24th/25th October—Pt Chevalier Junior Classic 
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Good luck to our club 

members playing for 

Auckland this weekend in 

the Representative fixture 

against North Harbour— 

Steve Hoeft, Colin Williams, 

Harry Davis, Jean-Claude 

Fuller and Jenny Stockford. 

Bowls3Five will be on your screens from Tue 20th October—our squad pictured below is 

Angela Temple, Colin Williams, Aiden Takarua, Harry Davis, Kevin Morris and Jenny Stockford.    


